
CONNECT WITH US!

@melfortdaycare

melfort daycare co-opertive

www.melfortdaycarecooperative.com

melfort.daycare@sasktel.net

Site 1: (306) 752-5565
Site 2: (306) 752-3220
Site 3: (306) 921-6619
Director's Cell: (306) 921-9292
(Cell phone is on from 6:30am - 6:30pm, M-F)
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SITE 1 SITE 2

BIRTHDAYS

Noah - 1st
Ella - 4th 

DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

We had a very beautiful January filled with mild weather it almost makes us wonder
what February will bring. We are looking forward to Valentine’s Day and though it is not
mandatory, families are welcome to bring Valentine’s to daycare if they choose to!
There has been a lot of change recently within the centers we’ve moved some staff
around to allow for staff to grow and learn together and to give the children some new
perspectives as well. We are looking forward to the February break and to seeing our
school age group for the week we know the staff at site 3 have been making big plans
and we are always excited to see what they come up with, here’s hoping the weather
hold’s out and we can spend a lot of time outside! 

- Kay and Jamie

February 2024 Newsletter

February 19th - Daycare Closed for Family Day

February 14th - Valentine’s Day - Wear a pink or
red shirt to celebrate!

IMPORTANT DATES

SITE 3
Hadlee - 3rd
Ellara - 11th
Grady - 28th

Madison - 3rd 
Alice - 4th 

Londyn - 4th 
Kit - 16th 

 Ethan - 17th



Room updates will return next month, with the staff changes we have been letting the
staff get settled into their spaces and get their planning ready to share with everyone!
We’ve all been enjoying the mild weather outside and doing lots of sensory play indoors,
stay tuned for more in March!
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ROOM UPDATES

We try to go outside daily please make sure your children bring
appropriate outdoor gear so they can enjoy outdoor play in the winter
months 

Please ensure your children have indoor shoes and water bottles at
daycare

Please keep your children home if they are feeling unwell to limit the
amount of illness in the center

Please contact the center via Lillio if your child will not be at daycare

REMINDERS

The MDC Board of Directors is currently looking for new members!  If you are interested in
being a member or if you are interested in being on one of our committees, please check
the website (under “Meet the Board”) for available positions and how to contact us!

BOARD UPDATES

HIMAMA IS NOW LILLIO
Update your HiMama app to see the new platform.


